[image: CityLogo]CITY OF PORT ALBERNI
							
		4850 Argyle Street,
		Port Alberni, B.C. V9Y 1V8
		Telephone:  (250) 720-2808
		scott_smith@portalberni.ca

[image: CityLogo]CITY OF PORT ALBERNI
							
					



[bookmark: _GoBack]

February 6, 2017


Re: Request for Proposal #007-17 Gertrude Street Site


ADDENDUM #1


This addendum forms part of the proposal document and must be incorporated into the proposal submission for the proposal to be considered complete.

The following item in the proposal document shall be amended as follows:


3.1	Shall be amended to read:  Sealed proposals shall be received by the Owner’s representative up to 4:00PM Local Time on March 14, 2017, proposals received after this time and date shall not be considered.

4.2	Shall be amended to read:  Proposal submissions will be accepted until 4:00PM Local Time on March 14, 2017.
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All Addenda will become a part of the Contract Documents
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